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Jian-Jun Sun

I am writing to you in my capacity as Chair of the Organizing Committee of the 70" Annual Meeting of the
International Society of Electrochemistry (ISE).

Your abstract Temperature controllable electrodes has been accepted after review by the Program
Committee and will be scheduled for presentation once you finalize the meeting registration formalities. I
am therefore pleased to provide this letter of invitation as part of the visa application process that you have
indicated you are required to follow by the government of South Africa.

This letter relates solely to the 70" Annual ISE Meeting, which will run from 4-9 August 2019. In providing
this letter of invitation, the Organizing Committee accepts no obligation for your financial or other support

and the invitation does not extend to any associated visits you may wish to arrange.

On behalf of the Society, I look forward to welcoming you to the 70" ISE Annual Meeting in Durban,
South Africa.

Y ours sincerely,

Aa

Professor Kenneth I. Ozoemena Thierry Eenzin
Co-Chair, Organizing Committee Conference Administration

University of the Witwatersrand
School of Chemistry
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SOUTH AFRICA
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